
What is happening at OHSC? 
 
Dispute lodged regarding relocation process to Centurion: Matter set down for 
conciliation on 14 May 2025  
Members are aware that the employer and labour could not agree on the process of relocation from the 
current offices to Centurion, which was not in the interest of the organisation and employees. Despite 
employees raising concerns through their union representatives, the employer continued pushing for such 
an illogical move. 
 
Subsequently, the PSA declared a dispute with the CCMA on 7 April 2025 after the call by the PSA for 
the employer to reverse the unilateral decision to move the office to Centurion. The CCMA has thus set 
the matter down for conciliation on 14 May 2025 where parties will have the opportunity to state their 
case. Members will be updated on developments.  
 
Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 
contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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